
 

 

 

September 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

“Road to Success” English Conference at the O2 – 18th October 2017 

We would like to invite your child to attend an English GCSE re-sit conference being 

held at the O2, London on the 18th October.  The conference will focus on areas 

identified as difficult following the summer exams and will address the challenging 

questions and give students strategies to help answer them.  

The cost of the trip will be £29.00 and will be available to purchase on your 

ParentPay account from the 11th September.  If you are in receipt of the 16/19 

Student Bursary then you can apply to fund to cover the cost of this trip.  Please 

speak to the Finance Department for more details. 

Students will meet at the O2 so they must make their own way there.  Mrs Moore will 

meet the students at the O2 and supervise them during the conference.  Registration 

is at 9am and the conference will finish at 12.50pm.  Students will need to make their 

own way back to school.   

Any questions please contact Mr Russell on arussell@westhatch.essex.sch.uk. 

Please complete the return slip attached giving your child permission to attend. 

Yours faithfully  

 

Mr Russell 

Head of Maths 

……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Name:        Form:  

 

   I allow my child to attend the conference  

 

   I understand that my child will travel to and from the O2 without supervision  

 

   My child has the following medical information:  

 

………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Signed   


